
SH 5 
Public Information 

Meeting 
 
 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
(ODOT) has scheduled a public  information meeting 
for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, November 6, 2007, in the 
Chattanooga Civic Center, located at 303 3rd Street, 
Chattanooga, Oklahoma.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to inform the public of 
the Department's plans to replace three bridges on SH 
5 (Sanatag Creek west of Walters, Brush Creek and 
unnamed creek) in Tillman and Cotton Counties. The 
Department's intent is to temporarily close SH 5 
throughout the bridge replacement process in an 
attempt to reduce the cost of the project, expedite 
construction and minimize inconvenience to the 
public.  Should you have any questions, please 
contact Jerry Harwell at (580) 255-7609. 
 


